

Key Info

Parent's evening for all classes Wednesday 2nd March (face to face) Thursday 3rd March (online) Tuesday 1st March (Gandhi who have an extra day because the teachers job share)

Year 3 trips

The letters will be going out for the Bewilderwood trip within the next few days. The trip will be on Friday May 27th. When the letter goes out, the trip will appear on parentmail. To consent and pay for the trip you will need to go on to parentmail.

Our other trip to Great Yarmouth has been costed and will be less than £15. The letter for this will come out just before Easter to avoid confusion with the Bewilderwood trip which is coming first.

Maths

We have started work on fractions. We have been looking at tenths and how the children know that there is a whole.

English

Children have been working hard on writing biographies. We looked at a biography on the physicist William Gilbert. We then discussed why we use subtitles in our work and how we group information. We are going to write our own biographies about Nina Simone and Marie Curie.

Topic

We are finishing our work on creative people who have changed the world with the work of William Morris. Children are using pictures inspired by William Morris to create their own artwork. We will then be using this to create stamps to make repeating patterns.

